

Saltaire Primary School

Albert Road, Shipley, West Yorkshire, BD18 4NR Telephone: 01274 584093 E-mail: office@saltaireps.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr R Whitehead



4th January 2022

Dear Reception Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Miss Garnett is expecting a baby. Her baby is due in May and Miss Garnett will begin her maternity leave just after Easter.

We will be appointing a teacher to cover Miss Garnett's maternity leave in the coming weeks.

I am sure you will join with me in wishing Miss Garnett well. I will of course keep you informed of who the new teacher will be as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Mr Robert Whitehead Headteacher













